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Ms. Christine Long
Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor, BOX 2315
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

 

Re: Enbridge Gas Inc. – 2021 Dawn Parkway Expansion Project

Ms. Long

As Christians, we believe that we have a moral responsibility to care for the earth, to be good
stewards.

Therefore, I am writing to you on behalf of EcoWHam, the Eco churches of West Hamilton, with
respect to Enbridge’s proposal to build a fracked gas pipeline across Flamborough from Kirkwall to
Highway#6.

We have concerns about the continued expansion of the fossil fuel industry in a time of rapid climate
change and consequently about this pipeline proposal. We are also concerned about the process
being followed, given the short timeline for the review. It is important that there by a thorough
assessment of the significant issues raised by the Enbridge proposal, that there is maximum
transparency, and sufficient opportunity for public input and to view hearings. To satisfy these
concerns we feel that it is critical that an oral hearing be held.

Thank you for your consideration.

 

 

Sincerely,

Wayne Poole

Chair, Eco Churches of West Hamilton




